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Our reference: 100067867 

RE: ST 3212- Stacy Rd 5&6 Lanes Project (20-49-CC) 

Mr. Aniswarie Kanamazina, P.E. 
City of McKinney 
Engineering Department 
221 N. Tennessee Street 
McKinney, TX 75069 
 
23rd September 2020 

Dear Mr. Kanamazina 
 

All received sealed bid proposals for the above referenced project were opened by the City of 
McKinney on Thursday 10th September 2020 at 2:00 pm. A total of six (6) bids were received and 
the amount of each were read aloud and recorded at the bid opening. The bidding contractors were 
as follows: 

• Ed Bell Construction   

• Mario Sinacola & Sons Excavating   

• Pavecon Public Works, LP 

• McMahon Contracting  

• Quality Excavation Ltd  

• Tiseo Paving  
 

No errors or bidding irregularities were encountered with the bids submitted. 

 

Pavecon Public Works, LP (Pavecon) of Grand Prairie Texas submitted the low bid in the amount 
of $6,110,714.09.  

 

As Engineer of Record, Atkins North America, Inc (Atkins), has reviewed and evaluated all bid 
proposals in compliance with the City of McKinney project bid advertisement. Criteria for the 
evaluation were mainly based on the lowest bid/price, Contractor qualifications, Contractor similar 
project experience, Contractor previous client recommendations, bid bond, and safety record.  

 

Based on the review and evaluation each bid proposal against the aforementioned criteria, and with 
consultation with the City of McKinney staff, Atkins recommends that the contractor Pavecon be the 
selected contractor for the 20-49CC Stacy Rd Lanes 5 & 6 project. Atkins vetting of Pavecon 
Construction Statement of Qualifications and references, finds that they have a record of 
satisfactorily completing similar projects for the City of Flower Mound, City of Farmers Branch, City 
of Allen, and City of Arlington. Atkins was able to contact and speak with these cities and received 
positive recommendations with no substantial issues.  

 

With all the verification and checks completed, Akins is therefore is recommending the City accept 
the bid submitted and award a construction contract to Pavecon in the amount of $6,110,714.09 for 
construction of the Stacy Rd Lanes 5 & 6 widening project. We are available to discuss this project 
and our recommendation further at your convenience. 

 

Kind Regards 
 

 

 

Shane Tully, PE 
 


